
 

 

August 30, 2018 

 
 

 
Celebrate NWT Literacy Week 2018 September 23 to 29 

 

 

Dear Partner: 

 

This year we are celebrating NWT Literacy Week from September 23 to 29. We encourage you 

to celebrate with our theme of Everyone in the Kitchen! Cooking together is a great opportunity 

to teach skills to young children, to add numeracy to tasks, and to spend time together as a 

family. Our recipe booklet includes many ways to include all family members in each step of 

the preparation and cooking process. 

 

Your package contains some ideas and activities that you can use to celebrate NWT Literacy 

Week in your community. While these resources are in English, we encourage you to celebrate 

your language during NWT Literacy Week.  

 

 Literacy calendar 

 Literacy Matters newsletter 

 Everyone in the Kitchen! Recipe booklet 

 Cooking and Counting Magnet (for Early Childhood programs) 

 How did you celebrate NWT Literacy Week 2018? Fax back form 

 

If you need further information, please contact us at (867) 873-9262 or toll free at 1-866-599-

6758. You can also email us at nwtliteracy@nwtliteracy.ca or visit our web site at 

www.nwtliteracy.ca. If you would like book prizes to give away at your literacy week event, 

contact us. 

 

Please fill in the “How Did You Celebrate Literacy Week 2018?” form and fax it back to us. 

You can also give your feedback to us through our Twitter account, @NWTLiteracy or on our 

NWT Literacy Council Facebook page. This information helps us plan for future literacy 

resources. We also love receiving photos of community events. Please email, or share on our 

Instagram or Facebook pages. Have a great week! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathryn Barry Paddock 

Executive Director 
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